Building Committee meeting February 21, 2022

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Chairman Robbie Stubbins. Also present were members Anthony Fahoury and Joyce Barbieri.

There were no visitors and no public comment.

The January minutes were approved by concensus.

Robbie reported the building site visit he had with Steve Spatz and reviewed the steps needed to follow through with the energy audit of the Town Hall building.

- 1. spray foam the basement walls and caseway leading up to the clock tower.
- 2. replace the boiler and duct the heat pump to reach all areas of the building efficiently.

Robbie and Anthony will work with Ken Welch and Bill Lohsen to write up the necessary RFP's to present before the Selectboard and a list of qualified contractors to bid on and complete the work.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Approved: 04/25/22